
Senate District 24  

Legislative Wrap Up 
with Senator Jill Tokuda, Representatives Ken Ito, 

and Representative Jarrett Keohokalole 

 

Senator Jill Tokuda and Representatives Ken Ito and Jarrett Keohokalole 

will be hosting a legislative wrap-up meeting to discuss the outcomes of 

the 2016 Legislative Session and provide you with an opportunity to share 

your thoughts and concerns about our community.  Also joining us will be 

a guest speaker from the Blue Zones Project Koolaupoko. 

 

Please join us for light refreshments and good conversation  

between friends and neighbors. 

Wednesday, August 3, 2016 

7:00 pm - 8:30 pm 

Windward Community College                                                                  

Hale Akoakoa Dining Room 

45-720 Kea‘ahala Road 

Kāne‘ohe, Hawai‘i 96744 

For more information or if you need special assistance,  

please contact Nicolas at 587-7215 or  

via email at n.ayabe@capitol.hawaii.gov 


